
 

MARSHALL CONSTRUCTION – COVID 19 UPDATE 

We are all navigating unchartered waters as business and society faces up to the impact of COVID-19. We at 

Marshalls very much hope you and your loved ones remain in good health.  

At Marshall Construction, the health, safety and wellbeing of every client and employee is our priority.  

Throughout this coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we have diligently taken on board Government Guidance and 

practical steps to enable us to implement robust measures in preparation for our return to work. 

Marshall Construction will continue to work with our clients to manage COVID-19 related issues. This complex and 

rapidly changing situation means we must work even more closely than ever before to navigate through this crisis 

and beyond. 

As the UK learns more about the virus, there are now measures and methods to dramatically reduce the 

likelihood of being exposed to COVID-19. During this lockdown period we have put together robust working 

practices which are aligned with the Site Operating Procedures (SOP) issued by the Construction Leadership 

Council.  

When current UK and Scottish Government restrictions ease, we envisage necessary changes in working practices 

and ongoing social distancing measures will unfortunately adversely affect site production, programme which will 

inevitably incur additional cost. We will endeavour to seek working solutions that will keep these costs and 

disruption to a minimum. In the meantime, our sites remain closed, but we continue to monitor the evolving 

situation and plan for an orderly return to site when the situation allows. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our clients for the flexibility and resilience they have shown 

during these challenging times.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding,  

Yours sincerely 

For MARSHALL CONSTRUCTION LIMITED 

 

B McDermott 

Managing Director 

 

 


